
 

Hi Rachel,  

Hunker Down with Housing is an annual event with more than 300 student volunteers who help to 

welcome the first-year class to the University of Georgia. All first-year students are welcome to 

volunteer. This is a wonderful way to make new friends before classes begin! 

Although volunteers do not move student belongings, they: 

• Welcome students and supporters in the parking lots 
• Direct people to check in and move in locations 
• Help with recycling 

For participating, volunteers may move in early, receive two free t-shirts and free breakfast and lunch on 

the days they volunteer. Volunteers are required to work one four-hour shift each day, Friday-Sunday. 

(three four-hour shifts). 

Note: If you are participating in sorority recruitment you will not be able to volunteer. The schedules will 

not allow enough time for both opportunities. 

Important information: 

• Volunteer move in: Thursday, August 8, 12 p.m. – 3 p.m. 
• Volunteer training (mandatory): August 8 at 5 p.m. 
• Move-in dates: Friday, August 9-Sunday, August 11 

If you have any questions about volunteering, please contact us at 706-542-3395 or hsg-

hunkerdown@uga.edu 

REGISTER HERE 

Sincerely, 
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mailto:hsg-hunkerdown@uga.edu
https://ugeorgia.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_24PQ1bajj6uhaPc


Susan Dodson 
Alumni Relations Coordinator 
University Housing 
University of Georgia 


